
 
 

 

 
 

 

       

  

   
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Star of the Week 
Reception Matilda Malone 

Year 1  Rupert Young 

Year 2  Archie Foster-
Tart 

Year 3  Marley Thackrah    

Year 4         

Year 5 Nellie Bradley  

This Weeks Attendance 

Reception 98.94%        

Year 1 95.24%     

Year 2 97.45%     

Year 3 98.62%     

Year 4 95.97%      

Year 5 98.99%    

PE Days 

Reception Friday (Children to 
come in PE Kit) 

Year 1 Monday & Wednesday  

Year 2 Monday & Wednesday 

Year 3 Tuesday & Thursday    

Year 4 Tuesday & Thursday     

Year 5 Wednesday & Friday 

Highburton CE First Academy 
Newsletter 

Friday 9th May 2025 

Lunchtime Award 
Well done to Year 5 for achieving the lunchtime 

award this week.  You will receive a treat to 
celebrate your achievement. 

Attendance 
Well done to Year 5 for achieving the 
highest attendance this week.  You 

will receive a treat to celebrate your 
achievement. 

Friday Fine Diners 
This week’s Friday Fine Diners 
are Fleur Mellor in Reception 

and Rose Fenlon 
  in Year 5 

   
  

TT Rockstar’s 
  Next week’s battles have been set, please 

encourage your child to take part. 



 
 

TAG RUGBY 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Well done to all the children that took 

part in the Tag Rugby event on 

Tuesday at Scissett middle school. 

Miss Grist was very impressed with all 

the children and how they all worked 

together as a team. The results may 

not have gone in our favour, but we 

worked hard and had fun! Well done to 

all.  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Colour Fest Information 



 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Term Dates                  Diary Dates                                                     

 

          
   

   

May 2025 
Tuesday 13th Yr2,3,4 & Cycling event – Scissett Middle School – Please 

confirm your child’s place on Arbor by 25.4.25 

Thursday 15th  Munch visits Mexico School Lunch – See menu below 

Saturday 17th May Save the date! – Highburton Colour Fest – NOW FULLY 
BOOKED! 

Tuesday 20th  Tempest Class Photos – All children in School uniform 

Wednesday 21st  KS2 Film night – details to follow 

Friday 23rd  Last day of half term 

June 2025 

Monday 2nd  First day of half term 

Monday 9th  Reception 2026 – New Starters Parents Evening 

Monday 16th  Year 5 Music Festival, rehearsal during the day & concert at 
the Town Hall in the evening – more info to follow. (Tickets 
are now available to buy via the Town Hall website) 

Tuesday 24th  Year 3 Get active morning at Shelley College – details to 
follow 

July 2025 

Tuesday 1st  Year 4  Get active morning at Shelley College – details to 
follow 

Wednesday 2nd  Key Stage 1 Film Night – details to follow. 

Wednesday 9th  Sports Day (2pm) & Summer Fair 

Thursday 10th  Year 2 class assembly 3pm – Parents/carers welcome 

Friday 11th  Year 5 Leavers Assembly 2pm – details to follow. 

2024/2025 School closes 
at 3.30 p.m. on: 

School opens again 
at 9.00 a.m. on: 

Spring Bank Friday 23rd May 2025 Monday 2nd June 2025 

Summer Holiday Friday 18th July 2025  

2025/2026 School closes 
at 3.30 p.m. on: 

School opens again 
at 9.00 a.m. on: 

First day back  Tuesday 2nd September 2025 

October Half term Thursday 23rd October 2025 Monday 3rd November 2025 

Christmas Thursday 18th December 2025  Monday 5th January 2026 

February Half-Term Thursday 12th February 2026  Monday 23rd February 2026 

Easter 2026 Friday 27th March 2026 Monday 13th April 2026 

May Bank Holiday Friday 1st May 2026  Tuesday 5th May 2026 

Spring Bank Friday 22nd May 2026  Monday 1st June 2026 

Summer Holiday Friday 17th July 2026  



 
 

 

 



 
 

Dinner Menu for W/C Monday 12th May 2025 (Please note Thursday 15th Menu as above) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Lunches 

 

Just a reminder that if your child has school lunches and is in Year 3, 4 or 5 you must make sure that their dinner money account on Arbor is kept in credit 

by at least one week.  Please note from 2nd September 2024 the cost of School lunches has increased and is now £2.75 per day, so if your child has school 

lunches every day their lunch account must be in credit by £13.75. Since becoming part of the Enhance Academy Group on 1st September 2023 school lunch 

accounts are now managed in house.  We currently have a high number of accounts that are more than one week in arrears.  If your account is in arrears 

you will receive weekly reminder emails/texts until it is back in credit.  If you are having difficulty with payments please contact the office.  Thanks.  

NB If your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 or in receipt of pupil premium their school lunches are free so please do not pay any money on to their lunch 

account. Also, please remind your child that if they are having a PACKED LUNCH that they select this on the meal selector in school and do not select a meal – 

as this is causing parents to be charged for meals that their children are not having.  

Thank you. 
 

Snacks at school 
 

Polite reminder that snacks 

should be brought in a small 

named container, see example 

below (we do not have space to 

store large/lunch boxes) These 

should contain fruit, vegetables 

or cheese ONLY. Yoghurts, 

breadsticks, crackers, cereal bars 

or soreen bars are NOT allowed. 

(This is due to children having 

allergies) If you send your child to 

school with grapes, please can you 

ensure they are cut up, to prevent 

choking. Please also remember to 

send your child with a named 

bottle filled with water. Thank 

you.  
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Best wishes 

 
 

Graham Booth (Head of School)  

Tom Burns     (Executive Head) 

We’d like to remind everyone about playing ball games before school. Recently, a 

few parents have nearly been hit by balls while waiting in the playground. If your 

child has brought a ball to school, please make sure they play on the grass rather 

than throwing or kicking balls near parents. On wet days, when the grass is out of 

use, we kindly ask that children avoid playing ball games in the playground where 

families are gathered. Thank you for helping keep the playground safe for everyone. 
 



 
 

 


